
We can all be respectful as we move forward

Effective: February 24, 2022

Many states have begun to end mask mandates 
and other COVID-19 prevention measures, but we 
recognize that the pandemic is still impacting 
communities across Indian Country. 

As we move forward, it is important that we 
continue to protect those that are precious 
to us by following local guidance and being 
respectful of those around us. With tribal 
sovereignty and local differences in COVID 
spread, some communities may have different 
rules depending on their needs.

Check with your tribal government or 
local health provider to learn more about 
guidance for your community. And, do      
what feels safe and comfortable to protect    
you and your family in situations where 
guidance has become more relaxed.


